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Stacy Johnson <ussjohnson@verizon.net>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 8:25 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern. I am sending this email to respectfully request that the CFTC does not
enact regulations that would limit leverage that U.S. firms can offer customers. Although I
understand why these measures might be taken, it is my belief that investments are ultimately an
individuals choice. These measures will cause traders in the U.S. to seek offshore firms, which will
have unintended negative consequences in my opinion. It is my hope that the proposed rules to
limit leverage allowed by US firms do not come to fruition. Please consider the wishes of traders
that oppose the proposed rules. Kind Regards, Stacy Johnson - retail forex trader i00:i leverage


